Dr. Murphy,

I have enclosed this letter with both of our instruments after we spoke on the phone. Both of them are
having power supply issues and | could not get them top power on past the orange LED for the
November agency inspection.

Instrument 80-001192 has been completed for its annual. (Copy Included)

Instrument 80-000838 has not had its annual.

Please let me know what all needs to be done for the repairs, ass | am still new to this.

Thank you very much as always for your assistance.

Ofc. Jacob Moore

Panama city Beach Police Department.



